COMMISSIONERS MEETING December 30, 2014
The Board of Hocking County Commissioners met in regular session this 30th day of December 2014 with the following members present Larry Dicken and Sandy Ogle. Clark Sheets absent.
MEETING: The meeting was called to order by President Sandy Ogle.
MINUTES: December 23, 2014 minutes approved.
 AGENDA: Motion by Sandy Ogle and seconded by Larry Dicken to approve the Agenda.
Vote: Dicken, yea, Ogle, yea.
ADVANCE REQUEST: Motion by Larry Dicken and seconded by Sandy Ogle to approve the following Advance Request:
1) Municipal Drug Ct.		-	$4,000.00 from Ho. Co. Integrated Intervention to 001/County  
Vote: Dicken, yea, Ogle, yea.
DECREASE APPROPRIATION: Motion by Sandy Ogle and seconded by Larry Dicken to approve the following Decrease of Appropriation:
1)   Specialized Docket Municipal Ct.	-	$17,897.22 in H35-01/Salaries
[bookmark: _GoBack]2)   Specialized Docket Municipal Ct.	-	$7,342.78 in H35-02/Fringes
3) Mental Health Collaboration		-	$30,000.00 in D20-01/Salaries
4) Mental Health Collaboration		-	$6,000.00 in D20-04/C/S
5) WPCLF					-	$48,430.00 in TT82-03/Contract Services
6) Haydenville Sewer Bond Ret		-	$.01 in C0201-02/Interest
7) Health Dept. Construction			-	$5,263.91 inQ79-04/C/S 
Vote: Dicken, yea, Ogle, yea.
OHIO PLAN: Motion by Larry Dicken and seconded by Sandy Ogle to amend the employment application from the Ohio Plan.
Vote: Dicken, yea, Ogle, yea.
PUBLIC COMMENT; County resident Bill Kaeppner comment that the commissioners have authority over the department’s expenditures. Bill also stated that the carryover for the county is one year and three months not just 3 months and that Vinton County is the poorest county and they gave a 3% raise to their employees. Sandy stated that the raise deal is not set yet and they would be addressing that with the new commissioner.
DISCUSSION: Larry stated that Board of Commissioners would like to thank John Walker for his 10 years of service and Clark Sheets for his 4 years of service as commissioners as well as all the elected officials and the employees of Hocking County and wishes them a Happy New Year.
OFFICES CLOSED: Sandy stated that each departments chooses whether to close and Auditor’s Department is the only office that will be open on Friday the day after New Years. 
ADJOURNMENT: Motion by Larry Dicken and seconded by Sandy Ogle to adjourn the meeting.
Vote: Dicken, yea, Ogle, yea. 
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	This is to certify that the above is the true action taken by this Board of Hocking County Commissioners at a regular meeting of the Board held on December 30, 2014.
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